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Hello Wildkat Families! | have some info to share with you.
We will be providing access to meals beginning August 5th.

The state is requiring us to run this like our normal school lunch program.

That means any K-8th students can still get a free breakfast.

It also means that the lunch offered will be charged at the normal rate.

If your student qualifies for free lunch, it will be free. If your child is on reduced or paid lunch,
you will be charged that rate.

It's very important that you fill out a new lunch application every school year. You can pick up a
paper one at the offices or fill out an online application at EZMealAPP.com

The easiest way to pay for lunches is to use our online option. That is: EZSchoolPay.com. You
will need your student’s lunch number. You can email me at spatton@duncanschools.org and |
will send it to you. You can also take cash or check to the district office or bring it to the high
school cafeteria.

Breakfast for K-8th students can be picked up outside the Elementary School gate from 8:00 to
8:30 beginning Wednesday, August 5th

Lunch can be picked up outside the Elementary School gate or outside the High School from
11:00 to 11:30 beginning Wednesday, August 5th. ( Any student can pick up at either location.
So a high school student could pick up from the Elementary or vice versa.)

We will be doing this meal pick up model until we are allowed to go back to school in person. It
will follow our normal school schedule so the first week will be Wednesday and Thursday. The

following week will be Monday- Thursday.

Any questions or concerns, please contact me at spatton@duncanschools.org.
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